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Subject Update: Linking a Confirmed Discharge Notification or an Underground Storage Tank Notice of 
Intent to Close to an Existing Case 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department), Contaminated Site Remediation & 
Redevelopment (CSRR) announces that the Confirmed Discharge Notification (CDN) and Underground Storage Tank 
Notice of Intent to Close (NOI) online services will no longer allow the user to link new cases to an existing case. 
Users have been incorrectly linking a new discharge or a Notice of Intent to Close an Underground Storage Tank to 
existing cases using the online service, leading to the need for data cleanup. 
 
Beginning May 1, 2024, a new case will be created whenever a CDN is filed, and for an NOI if the UST(s) are out of 
compliance. Please refer to the Activity Merge Requirements Guidance at https://dep.nj.gov/srp/guidance/#amr if a 
merge of cases is desired. 
 

 

 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is dedicated to protecting New Jersey’s environment and 
public health. The agency prioritizes addressing climate change, protecting New Jersey’s water, revitalizing its 
communities and managing and promoting its natural and historic resources. 
 
For the most recent information, follow the DEP on Twitter @NewJerseyDEP, Facebook @newjerseydep, Instagram 
@nj.dep, and LinkedIn @newjerseydep, or visit https://dep.nj.gov/. 
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